
RAMOS 
E.NGf NE.E.R:.f NG, PLLC 

Vanessa Guerra, AICP 
Planning Director 
City of Laredo Planning and Zoning Department 
1413 Houston St. 
Laredo, TX 78040 

RE: Submittal of Preliminary Plat for Reconsideration 
Replat of Lot 2, Block 1 - Riverhill South Subdivision - Phase 1 

Dear Ms. Guerra, 

2025-526 

July 16, 2025 

Ramos Engineering, PLLC would like to submit this letter, to you, as our request for your re-consideration 
for approval of the Preliminary Plat of Lot 2, Block 1 - Riverhill South Subdivision - Phase 1. The purpose 
of this Resubmittal is to show the Replat of the Lot into two lots instead of the initial three originally 
proposed on the original submittal of replat. 

We respectfully request your concurrence of the Preliminary Plat with an approval from the City of Laredo 
Planning Department. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 956.326.9420. 

Sincerely, 

F2~RP~ 
Principal - Ramos Engineering, PLLC 
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